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November 15th, 1952.

Sir Arthur W* Currie, G.C.M.G..K.C.B. 
Principal,
McGill University,
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur:

Dr» T.W.M. Cameron, Director of the 
Institute of parasitology, tells me that he has not 
been appointed a member of the Faculty of Agriculture. 
While it is true that he will be doing very little 
undergraduate teaching, only half a course every second 
year, it would appear to me desirable that he should be 
named a member of the Faculty of Agriculture.
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I do not know what is your intention in
It would seemregard to the chair of Animal Husbandry. 

necessary for that department to have representation in 
our Faculty meetings and I would suggest that Professor 
A.R. Ness, the senior member of its staff, should be asked 
to attend the meetings until an appointment to the chair 
is made.

Faithfully yours,

Acting Dean.
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